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The HSSA Board met by Zoom at 8 AM in a joint meeting with the Greater Spokane Incorporated Life Sciences Executive Advisory Council to hear a presentation by JLL Inc., a global real estate services company founded in the United Kingdom and headquartered in Chicago. 
JLL has an experienced group of employees who focus on the life sciences and provide data and information to clients about a region’s life sciences assets and ecosystem survey.

Folllowing a question and answer period, this discussion was adjourned. No decisions were made at this informational meeting.

Submitted by Susan Ashe, HSSA Executive Director.
August 11, 2022.


